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October 2, 2009

Kimberly M. Wilson

New Mexico Energy, Minerals and
Natural Resources Department
Oil Conservation Division

1301 W. Grand

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Re: LOV No. 02-09-070
Beeson F Federal No. 005 30-015-043Q49
Beeson F Federal No. 006 3p - 015 - O4ul]

Dear Ms. Wilson,

Southern Bay Operating, L.L.C. is requesting a 90 Day Extension to bring the
referenced wells into compliance.

Our engineering department is re-evaluating these wells to determine any future
utility. | have attached a copy of the LOV to assist you with your review.

Thank you for your assistance with this request and please advise if you need any
additional information. Reply may be emailed to juanita@sbenergy.com or you may
call me at 281-377-9702.

Sincerely,

Juani Ramlrez
Mandger, Production -m ation
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110 Cypress Station Drive ~ Suite 220 ~ Houston, Texas ~ 77090
Phone: 281-537-9920 Fax: 281-537-8324



